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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Ken <ken.winters@tx.rr.com>
Tuesday, February 9, 2010 8:19 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Proposed regulations

As a retire~, private investor currently engaged in trading in the Forex market I implore you to

NOT make any changes in FX regulations, especially any changes which would restrict the small

investors from participating in this market.

I am vehemently opposed to ANY changes in current FOREX regulations.

Sincerely,

Ken Winters
Arlington, Texas, U.S.A.

REF:
From: jjordan@fxddlCOm [mailto:jjordan@fxddlCOm]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 11:09 PM
To: ken.winters@tx.rr.com
Subject: CFTC proposed regulations

Dear client,

Thank you J~or contacting FXDD regarding the new CFTC proposed regulations J~or retail Forex transactions.

FXDD is opposed to the proposal that would restrict available leverage to 10:1 even J~or the most widely traded
currency pairs and will be actively lobbying against it.

CFTC is collecting J:eedback on the proposed rules and we recommend strongly that you voice your concern J:or or
against the proposal. You can contact the CFTC by sending an email to secretary@cftc.gov with "Regulation oJ:
Retail Forex" in the subject line. While doing so please CC: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com .

IJ~ you have any additional questions or concerns J~eel J~ree to contact me.

Regards,

Jonathan Jordan
New Accounts Dept
75 Park Place, 4th Floor
New York, NY 10007
Tel: 212.791.3950
Fax: 1.212.937.3845
JJordan@Fxdd.com
www.FXDD.com


